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The Rocky Gorge planned development (Bowen and Arundel Land and Development 
and Brown annexations) approval is vested in the developer by law. There has been no 
activity whatsoever involving the other annexation parcels which are the subject of this 
Resolution.  Therefore, the Law Office continues to recommend to the City Council that 
there is no action that the City Council needs to take regarding the pending Resolution.  
The Law Office recommends that the City Council again postpone consideration of the 
Resolution.  The law office will notify the Mayor and City Council if the Law Office or the 
Planning and Zoning Department believes there is any reason to have the Resolution 
placed on the agenda in the future. 
 

 

 

Prepared by Gary M. Elson, Asst. City Attorney, Office of Law. 
 


